From: Adrian Davies [mailto—]

Sent: 28 September 2021 17:29
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Planned Princess Parade

Dear Sir,
I am in favour of the new leisure centre and the moving of the road.

It 1s used as a race track, it will be a lot safer, having a new seafront pedestrianisation that
people can walk safely on.

Thank you





